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THANK YOU! 

Thank you to all of the Knights and their families that assisted with the  

International Food Fest and made it a success. We actually had to stop selling  

tickets when we ran short on food at several of the tables. This is an event that  

does show promise. Years ago at St Rose International Food Fests were held and  

many mentioned how much they enjoyed them and how much they enjoyed the  

food we served. Thank you especially to Deacon Pete for the donation of the  

special Knife for raffle which netted 215.00 by itself and also to the Awesome  

Bakers who provided a great variety of Desserts for all. 

The Mayday Brewery Tour is approaching quickly.  If you have not already done  

so, please email (david.schlacter@aspect.com) to RSVP for the tour. We will have  

a great group attending and would love to have as many Knights and their guests  

join in as possible!  

Event Details and Logistics: 

What: Mayday Brewery Tour 

When: Saturday June 1 

Time: Tour begins promptly at 1pm  meet in Brewery Parking Lot by 12:45pm so  

we are ready to go right at 1. 

Where: Mayday Brewery 

521 Old Salem Hwy 

Murfreesboro, TN 

Cost: $6, Includes Tour, Commemorative Pint Glass and Tastings along the way! 

 

There is a Tasting Room that will be open after the tour you are free to spend  

as much time as you want in there, but those drinks are not included in the cost of  

the tour. 
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End of Year Celebration! 

Date: June 8, 2013 

Time: 6:30PM immediately after Saturday evening Mass 

Where: Stonewall House 

 We are quickly approaching June and the end of our Fraternal Year. With this comes our 

Annual Celebration of our successes and the opportunity to honor those that have gone above and 

beyond during this past year in service to our Council, Church and/or Community. 

 In years past, we have had our dinners here locally at our clubhouse or in the Jo Call room. 

A few dedicated members would cook all afternoon to ensure that everyone enjoyed a fine meal. 

After a while, many felt that no one should have to work on our Celebration Day so they moved it 

off site. This passed the duty of cooking and cleaning up to someone else. In all Cases, those that 

attended were asked to pay for their meals. 

 This year, we are trying something new different. All Knights and their Families are encour-

aged to attend. We are inviting the Awesome Bakers. We will have Burgers and Dogs and Mac 

and Cheese for our youth. We will be providing a different menu for our Knights and their Wives - 

one we hope they will appreciate. Since this is our celebration of your participation and accomplish-

ments in our Council, this is Free of Charge to all Members and their immediate Families and the 

Awesome Bakers if they are not related. 

 We need to know how many plan on attending - Seriously - we can't purchase the food if 

we don't know how much to purchase. We don't want to waste and we don't want to run out. Please 

be gracious enough to respond to either myself at wismanno1@gmail.com or Bill Strebel at wgstre-

bel@comcast.net with your name, the number of kids and the total number in your party. 

 We would be thrilled to have all Knights and their families attend. That would definitely 

show that our Unity and Fraternity is strong in our Council. However, we understand that everyone's 

life is complicated and that there are many things pulling at each of us. Please try to attend if at all 

possible. We will miss you if you cannot. 

Article submitted by Eddie Johnson. 

What if I told you there is a Sacramental that connects you 

always through virtual intention with Our Queen & Mother 

Mary. The Brown Scapular does just that & is known as 

Mary’s Sacrament.  The Scapular of Our Lady of Mount  

Caramel is a powerful force of grace for us in this world as well as the next & 

requires very little of us to join the confraternity. By wearing the Brown Scap-

ular we are showing confidence in Our Queen’s will for our lives, homage for 

the Mother of God in our minds, & love for the Virgin in our hearts. We are 

thinking of her always and she is thinking of us through virtual intention. Mary 

has appeared several times professing the value of the Brown Scapular & this 

has been verified by Mother Church.  
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11/2 Roger Smith 

11/5 Clifford Daugherty 

11/8 John Kropczynski and 

 Pedro Reyes 

11/11 John Morriss  

11/13 Jesus Echeagrary 

11/25 Larry Meacham 

11/28 Russell Vance 

11/30 George Wright 

12/1 James Garcia and 

 Trent Turek 

12/3 Mark Carreta and 

 Jonathan McIntyre 

12/12 Andrew Diamond 

12/13 Devon Pleus 

12/14 Adam Parod 

12/16 Thomas Sulkowski 

12/17 Matt McKnihgt III 

12/19 Fr. James 

 Kallarackan 

12/20 Paul Lubotina and 

 Kevin Marthaler 

12/22 Jeffrey Dowell 

12/23 Gary Emory 

12/24 John MacNicholas 

12/25 Robert Wylie 

12/26 Eric Schmmidt 

12/28 Joseph Krueger and 

 Donald Scharf 

12.29 Robert Musgrove 

12/30 Scott Golver 

 

“The nominating committee announces for the 2013 - 2014 Frater-

nal year these nominations:" 

 Grand Knight - Gary Wisniewski  

Deputy Grand Knight—Bill Strebel 

Chancellor— Tex Shellhart 

Advocate— Curt Simmons and Dennis Cole 

Treasurer—Rich Richard 

Rich Richard 

Recorder—Craig Rice 

Warden— Pete Verhoeven and Mac Reppert 

Inside Guard— Paul Dougall, Michael Semich,  Dan Schafer and  

 Eddie Johnson 

Outside Guard—Paul Dougall, Michael Semich,  Dan Schafer and 

 Eddie Johnson 

1 Yr Trustee—Ernest Plus 

2 Yr Trustee— Billy Trout 

3 Yr Trustee— Jimmy Rohr and Greg Cummings 

At the end of Easter Mass wishes his  

parishioners a Merry Christmas, since that 

will be the next time he sees them.   


